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16th September 2021  

 

Dear Parents and Pupils,  

I wrote earlier in the year to tell you about plans for our new Sports Hall. In that letter I 
said that we were hopeful that work would start before the end of the summer term 
and that it might be completed in the autumn.   

Unfortunately, technical surveys showed that the site on the school field originally 
proposed for the new building was not suitable and we therefore had to resubmit the 
planning application, which has obviously caused delays.  

I am delighted to tell you that the new application has now received approval and that 
we hope that work will now start on the new building before the end of this month.  

We will share updates with photographs of the progress of the build via our social media 
– so if you haven’t already, please follow us on:   

Twitter: @uptonjuniors  
Facebook: @uptonjuniorschoolofficialbroadstairs  

Warmest wishes  

 Mr R H Curtis  
Chair of Governors  

 

 


